
Lockport Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 23 & 24  Snow and Birds 
 
January 16—26, 2024 

INTRODUCING:  Simple subtraction 
          Blends 
          Telling time by the half hour  

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 

MATH AND 
SCIENCE 
CONCEPT: 
 
We will use cubes to 
introduce simple 
subtraction.  This is a 
fun, visual way of 
teaching. We will also 
continue telling time 
by the hour and 
introduce the half 
hour.   
 
During Science, the 
children will discuss 
the season of winter 
and participate in a 
snow experiment.  We 
may even bring some 
snow inside for the 
children to explore. 
 
 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
During craft time this 
week, we will create 
some bird houses and 
paint some beautiful 
winter birds. 
 
We will work on 
writing by spelling 
CVC words and we 
will start whole group 
writing.   
 
We are encouraging 
the children to take 
their time and do neat 
work when it comes to 
printing and coloring.   

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Please bring in winter 
gear.  We will go 
outside and play in 
the snow if the 
weather permits. 
 
We will discuss Dr. 
Martin Luther King 
Day on Monday, 
January 15. 
 
Kindergarten 
evaluations will be 
completed this 
month. 
 
The children really 
enjoyed their 100th 
day!  Thank you for 
helping them. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Stay warm!     
 

Mrs. Ashley 


